Dear [Recipient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to inform you about some updates to
our privacy practices that will take effect on [Effective Date]. Your privacy is important to us,
and we want to ensure that you are aware of how we collect, use, and protect your personal
information.

What's New?

o Enhanced details about the types of personal information we collect.
e Updated information on how your data is used and shared.
o Improved security measures implemented to protect your information.

We encourage you to review our updated Privacy Policy [link to policy] for more comprehensive
information. Your continued use of our services will signify your acceptance of these changes.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding our privacy practices, please do not hesitate to
reach out to us at [Contact Information].

Thank you for being a valued member of our community.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Title]
[Your Company]



